
In this past weeks we have changed one of the parts of the 3D printer, on the first attempt we weren’t 

able to change it, because we didn’t have enough information, but last week we were able to do it. 

During this time we have also print some objects with movement such a rat. We have improved our 

Tinkercad skills and in that way he have been able to start the Beaverbook project, although our 

attempts of printing were not really successful, we still without knowing the cause of that. 

Those days we have tried the soft filaments, which is giving us a hard time. Now we are starting to be 

more focus in the final project: the phone case; for now we have the appropriate measurements and he 

have already printed the first prototype of the case with hard filament.  

 

                

    


